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PRESENTATION - Supervisor Briggs recommending the Board adopt a Proclamation to present to
Emily Gudeman, member of the County of El Dorado 4-H/Labo International Exchange Program, to
present to her Japanese host family when she travels to Nagoya, Japan this summer as part of the
2012 4-H/Labo International Exchange Program.   (Est. Time: 5 Min.)
At the August 9, 2011, Board of Supervisors meeting, the Board welcomed a delegation of Japanese
foreign exchange students visiting El Dorado County as part of the 2011 California 4-H International
Exchange Program.  The Japanese students were in California for a one-month summer program as
part of their participation in the Labo organization.  Labo is a youth development program in Japan
that offers an integrated program of language learning and cultural awareness for Japanese youth
and their families.  The Labo organization, in collaboration with the California 4-H Program, offers a
similar four-week homestay experience in Japan for 4-H youth from California.

Emily Gudeman will travel to Nagoya, Japan this summer as part of the 4-H/Labo International
Exchange Program and will be the only County of El Dorado 4-H Exchange Program member to
make the trip this year.
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